Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

11/28/2017 11:09:14 AM

FW: Please Expedite Passage of S217, the Personhood Act of South Carolina.

Ltgov inbox please advise

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Kip Miller [mailto:kip.miller@easternfirst.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 10:33 AM

To: Lt. Governor's Office

Subject: Please Expedite Passage of S217, the Personhood Act of South Carolina.

THANK YOU for pledging to sign personhood legislation.

| URGE Y OU to issue a public statement this week to the SC Senate asking for the following:
1. Successful Senate Judiciary Vote on S217, no later than January 16, 2018.

2. Rules Committee Special Order slot for S217, no later than January 30, 2018.

Thank you,

Kip Miller

Kip Miller | President/CEO
Eastern Industrial Supplies, Inc.
11 Caledon Ct Greenville SC 29615
O 864.284.3939
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